Athena Literary Society 1911-

THE ATHENA LITERARY SOCIETY.

On December 5, 1911, a meeting of the junior and senior girls was called by Miss Catton and Miss Chapin for the purpose of organizing a girls' literary society. A committee was appointed to draw up a constitution and on December 8th this committee reported a constitution which was adopted with a few amendments.

Twenty-four girls were enrolled as charter members of the society and the name Athena was chosen. The following officers were elected:

President—Susie MacKenzie. Vice President—Beatrice Schweitzer. Secretary-Treasurer—Margaret Supe. Sergeant-at-Arms—Ruth Weston.

Interesting debates, papers and readings have been given at the meetings, which are held every second Thursday afternoon at 4:00 o'clock. One special meeting for visitors has been held and it proved to be a success. The Athena Society has made a splendid beginning this year and we hope to see it grow in strength and efficiency each year.



ATHENA